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From: Evan and Jane Tarleton < > 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 9:59 PM
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Subject: Comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
To all individuals and groups concerned:
We the undersigned are in profound opposition to your government’s plans concerning the
proposed Dawn-Parkway pipeline, the increase in the use of gas-fired power plants, the
shuttering and/or dismantling of already underway renewable energy projects and your overall
refusal to recognize, let alone act upon, the overwhelmingly serious climate crisis facing us in
Ontario and around the world. 
The evidence that this existential emergency is not poised in some nebulous future, but is
happening all around us right now, every day is both undeniable and demands immediate and
forceful action, not the denial and backwards thinking you are engaged in. The entire planet
and every living thing on it is at risk. 
We are past the time of catering to the fossil fuel industry and to corporate shareholder
interests at the expense of everyone else. Please, please, please do the right thing and stop this
madness. If you and we do not do so, the results will be dire and very long lasting.

Evan and Jane Tarleton

 

Yours truly,

Evan and Jane Tarleton 
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